From: Louise Parrott

**Sent:** Wed, 9 Jun 2021 17:24:40 +1000

To: Megan Weimar

Subject: DRAFT EMAIL - SAFE Compliance with s

321D of the Electoral Act [SEC=OFFICIAL:Sensitive]

How about this for an email for Andrew to send to <a href="mailto:david.desilva@finance.gov.au">david.desilva@finance.gov.au</a>:

Dear David

I am writing to enquire into whether the Ministerial and Parliamentary Services Division is able to provide information regarding how to contact advisers.

The Australian Electoral Commission has reason to believe that Dr Laming 47F

\$47F

Please do not hesitate to contact me, or to ask one of your team to do so.